
Newsletter 
Thursday, January 5, 2017. 

Bells Point School 

P.O Box 520 

Air Ronge, SK  S0J 3G0 

Ph: (306) 425-5600 

Fax: (306) 425-5700 

Dates to Remember: 

 

Jan. 10- Early dismissal Staff  

  Meeting. Gr.1-4 @2:15 P.M. 

  Kindergartens @1:30 P.M. 

 

Jan.26,27-No School Professional 

    Development.   

 

Parents/Guardians 

Please DO NOT send your child to school sick.  If your child is too sick to go outside for 

 recess and need to stay in we recommend they stay home.  

                                   Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Commitment is caring deeply about 

something or someone.  It is the  

willingness to give your all to a  

friendship, a task, or something you 

believe in.  It is the ability to make  

decisions and follow through on them. 

It is keeping your promises. 

Parents/Guardians 

What address is on your child (s)  

registration form is where your child 

will be going UNLESS you make  

arrangements with your child  

BEFORE school to avoid any confusions 

Thanks! 



Reminder! 

 

If you need to speak to a  

teacher, please phone during the 

breaks. 

Recesses-10:15A.M.& 2:15 P.M. 

Lunch-12:00 P.M. 

 

Parents/Guardians 

Please notify the school if your  

address/phone numbers change 

just in case if there is an  

emergency, we can get a hold of 

you. 

Dentist 

The dentist will be in our school every Mondays, 

Thursdays, and Fridays. If you have any concerns 

about your child’s teeth please call Amelia  

306-425-5300. 

Hot Lunch 

Mondays-  Grilled cheese and Soup. 

Tuesdays-  Ham/Turkey Sliders with 

   Mashed Potatoes.  

Wednesday- Special Meal 

Thursdays-  Pasta and Meat Sauce.  

Fridays-  Soup and buns. 

 Lunch Program 

 

The lunch program is for EMERGENCY  

PURPOSES.  Please phone the school if 

you need this program. 

Parents/Guardians 

There’s been a few changes to our staffing.  

Ms. Kinch is no longer with us.  For the  

remainder of the year we would like to  

welcome Mrs. Eleanor Hegland to our school 

she will be taking over for Grade 2B.  

Parents/Guardians 

Now that the winter is here, we ask that 

you dress your child/ren in proper cloth-

ing. toque, mitts, warm jacket, boots. 

Sweaters/bunny hugs and shoes are not 

considered proper clothing. 


